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Youth  STUFF 

 
   Check out our website for the latest 

events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests and more! www.wlayouth.org 

 
CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:00 a.m. SHIFT  Shift is now done for the summer, and 

we will resume again on September 9th. 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Club Core: Our regular meetings for Club 

Core are done for the summer. 

 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

Wednesday, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. We are on summer break, but will be 

back in action starting Wednesday, September 12th! Also, mark your 
calendars for Friday-Sunday, September 28 - 30th for our Senior High 
Fall Retreat! Have a great rest of the summer! 

 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish)  

Sunday, 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. We're on summer break - check the 

WLA Young Adults Facebook Group for social events until we kick 
back into action in the fall! 

 

 
A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South 
Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will help 
us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check out our 
website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  

 
Jude St. John, Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Joel Knapp, Junior High Ministries (joel@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela Hamilton, Children’s Ministries  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Judith Gaunt, Sunday Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, August 12, 2018 

Today at W.L.A. 
   

10:00 a.m.                                                                         Worship Service  
Psalm 29     (Jon Magwood)                                            

Psalm 29 is written by David, a song recounting creation’s dramatic 
response to God’s voice. This morning, we will consider what we can learn 
from creation’s response and examine how we ourselves ought to respond 
as God’s people. 
 

Jon grew up attending West London Alliance Church, participating in youth 
group and serving with Camp Elements. In high school, he put his faith in 
Jesus as his Saviour and was baptized on his 16th birthday. For the past 
few years, he has been training for pastoral ministry, most recently at 
Moody Bible Institute, from where he graduated this past spring. He lives 
here in London, working in labour temporarily as he anticipates serving in 
a formal role as a youth pastor someday. 
           

9:00 - 10:00 a.m.       All Welcome                                   Prayer Ministry 
 

10:00 a.m.                  JK - Grade 3                                            Growzone  
 

This Week at W.L.A.  
 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

We will begin meeting again in September. For more information, contact 
Deb Wilkins at (519) 471-4133. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

Our regular Tuesday mornings at the church are finished until we resume 
again September 11. Please join us on Tuesday, August 21 at Medway 

Park and the Splash Pad!  For further details, please contact Thea Close 
at (519) 281-7947 or thea.close@gmail.com.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

We will resume again on September 11. Enjoy your summer! Please 
contact Lyall Mix at lyall@wlachurch.org for more information. 
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… will resume in September! Contact Cheryl at 

(226) 271-5346 or cherylhargravestlc@outlook.com. 
 

Thursday, 6:30 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

We are breaking for the summer. For info, email Pastor Jude at 
jude@wlachurch.org. 
 

Thursday, 1:30 p.m.                                     Seniors' Dairy Queen Social         

Join us for some social time and a cool, refreshing ice cream treat! Meet at 
the Fleetway Dairy Queen at 1:30. 
 

Friday, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m.              Women's ESL Conversation Circles 

ESL is now finished! We will begin our fall session on September 21.  
Have a great summer! Questions? Contact Laura at esl@wlachurch.org to 
226-239-4950. 
 
 

On Beyond THIS WEEK  
 

Friday, August 31                          Family Movie Night Under the Stars 

Meet at the church at 7:30 p.m. For more information, please contact 
Graham at grahamb@wlachurch.org. 

 

Other Important NOTES 
 

Congratulations to... Heidi & Ted Martin on the birth of their daughter 
Adelei Marie, on Wednesday, August 1! 
 
And Our Condolences to... John & Shannon Dundys and family on the 
death of John’s mother on Thursday, August 9, 2018. 
 
Financial Summary as of July 31, 2018 

General Fund Budget to Date      $548,942 
Received to Date            $514,559 (93.7% of Budget to Date) 
Shortfall to Date              $34,383 
 
Pre-Approved Donation Plan... Pre-authorized debits are available to 
people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. Enrollment 
forms are located in the chair pockets 
 
Our Sunday Morning Coffee Team... is in need of more volunteers! If 
you are interested in serving in this way, please contact Graham at 
grahamb@wlachurch.org. 
 
Kids Pacs… are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 
during the service!!  They can be picked up and dropped off at the back 
of the sanctuary during the summer months.   
 
Updated Church Directories... are now available at the kiosk. 
 
Growzone Volunteers Needed!... Anyone interested in serving in the 
Grasshopper room (JK/SK) or in the Explorer room (Grades 1-3) over the 
summer months, please contact Judith Gaunt at judith@wlachurch.org.  
 
Ready to Party?... If you are interested in hosting a block party this 
summer, please contact Graham at grahamb@wlachurch.org or check 
out the Neighbourhood Block Party page on the church website 
(www.wlachurch.org), found under “About West London,” in Quick Links. 

 

Growzone NOTES 
 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 

10:00 a.m. Karyn Koopman, Jesleana Jacob, Kathy DeJong, Lori Elder, 

Rebecca Warren, Ange Matches, Genevieve Argall, Melina Jones, 
Svenja Webster. 
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